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LEGISLATIVE COMMENT 
  
DATE:                September 14, 2020 
  
TO:   The Honorable Todd M. Turner, Council Chair  
   Jackie Brown, Committee Director, PHED Committee  
 
THRU:  Rhonda L. Weaver, County Attorney 
 
THRU:                Joseph C. Ruddy, Deputy County Attorney  
 
FROM:                Amanda S. Denison, Associate County Attorney 
  
RE:   CB-53-2020 
 
 The Office of Law reviewed Draft 1 of the above referenced Bill and finds it to be 
legally sufficient with no legal impediments.  The Office of Law did note the following technical 
errors in formatting: 
 

- Numbering under section C  
The numbering under section (c) repeats the number THREE (3) twice.  (See pg 2, line 
22, and pg. 3, line 2.)  Office of Law recommends adjusting the numbering accordingly 
so section (c) ends with the number Six (6) instead of Five (5).  
  

- Effective Temperature Control Dates  
The AIS summary states that the temperature regulations run from May 1 – September 
30th.  (See AIS Summary); but the Bill reads “between June 1 and September 30” (See pg. 
2, Line 15).  Office of Law recommends updating AIS summary to correspond with Bill 
language by changing “May 1” to “June 1.” 


